
February 7, 2017 

Mr. Clay Phillips 

City Manager 

The City of Coppell 

255 Parkway Boulevard 

Coppell, Texas 75019 

Dear Clay, 

Clay, 

Given that our Board of Trustees voted at the January 23, 2017, Board meeting to replace the 

existing eight foot chain link fence at Coppell Middle School North with an eight foot wrought 

iron fence, pending agreement from the City of Coppell to pay one-half the cost, we wish to 

withdraw our zoning change request from the February 14, 2017, City Council meeting pending 

the City Council's approval to pay one-half the cost for the new fence. 

Thank you very much for all of your help and support with this matter. Please feel free to 

contact me should you have any questions or need additional information. 

Assistant Superintendent for Business and Support Services 

cc: Mr. Mario Canizares, Deputy City Manager - City of Coppell 

Mr. Mike Land, Deputy City Manager- City of Coppell 

Dr. Mike Waldrip 

Superintendent of Schools 

Dr. Mike Waldrip, Superintendent- Coppell !SD 

Mr. Louis Macias, Director of Facilities - Coppell !SD 

Dr. Marilyn Denison 

Assistant Superintendent for 
Curricu lum and Instruction 

Brad Hunt 

Assistant Superintendent 
for Administration 

Sid Grant 

Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and Support Services 

Kelly Penny 

Chief F1nanc1al Officer 


